Tawanis Testart

From: Bryan Sutherland [bsutherland@ykcitylodge.com]

Sent: January 8, 2010 11:31 PM

To: Tawanis Testart

Subject: transmission line routing for the proposed Talston Hydro Expansion

Dear Sirs/Madames,

With regard to the transmission line routing for the proposed Taltson Hydro Expansion, can you tell me why
the alternate routing identified in the Deze Corporation’s Developers Report is not being looked at seriously?
And is it within your mandate to consider spiritual impacts in your deliberation, and if so; what weight is giving
to those impacts?

For what it’s worth, | would not support any development on someone else's land without their approval. It
appears to me that due diligence is not being practiced and so a majority of the citizens of that region are not
giving their approval at this time. I urge your organization to seriously consider the alternate route proposed by
the Deze Corporation and those they represent, and to continue with the review practice to the satisfaction of
those whose land and resources you hope to exploit and disturb.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Bryan Sutherland



